
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 3/1/2013 2:09:08 PM 
To: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Draft Letter for your review 

Thanks, 

BG H 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J, Hagan, 

(916) 267-7201 Ceil 

From: Yura, Jane [mailto:JKY1@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 5:10 PM 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
Cc: Doll, Laura; Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: FW: Draft Letter for your review 

General Hagen, attached is a draft letter for NTSB Chairman Hersman inviting her formally to 
the symposium. It is from last Fall, with a few edits from today. Please let me know if you 
need any additional assistance, 

Thank you, 

Jane 
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